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Members of parliament,
I would respectfully ask for your consideration of my concerns re this proposed new bill. 
This bill allows for abortion for viable babies. It removes protectionfor Queensland
 women, for their husbands or partners and for the new life that is being nurtured safely
 within the womb. 
I would speak strongly against it.
Respectfully submitted,
Mrs Judith Baker.
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